## Memo

To: Village Board

Fr: Brad Lange

Re: Request to Allow Parking on the Grass

Date: April 25, 2014

I am seeking Village Board approval to allow for parking on the grass during the following 2014 softball tournaments at Riverview Park: June  $13^{th}-15^{th}$  and July  $11^{th}-13^{th}$ . The Allouez Girls' Little League and East High Softball both understand that in the event the area is wet, no parking of cars in the grass will be allowed and any damage caused to the area, they will be responsible for the repairs and or cost of repairs. The area in which approval is requested is attached.

Village Board approval is necessary as parking on the grass is violation of your ordnance.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.

